
 

 

 

 

What is happening in SARS?  
 

Leave encashment dispute  

Members were informed that the leave encashment dispute that was referred to the CCMA was heard 

again by the CCMA on 20 and 21 January 2022. During the sessions, all parties concluded their 

testimony. Parties elected to provide written closing arguments and the Commissioner ruled that the 

submisisons need to be submitted on Friday, 28 January 2022. The Commissioner must then provide a 

ruling within 14 days.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  
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